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· The scheduled curbside brush pick up will begin the first week in May.  Just a reminder; tree limbs are to be cut into manageable sized pieces; and leaves and garden debris are to be neatly piled alongside the curb.  Construction materials and garbage will not be picked up. The DPW does NOT pick up trees that have been cut and left by the curb. You or your contractor may call 287-0110 and have a Dial-A-Truck delivered at no cost.
· If you wish to have your brush, etc. picked up sooner than your location is scheduled for, you can call the DPW office at 287-0110 and make an appointment to have a Dial-A-Truck left at your residence overnight.  Once you have loaded the leaves, etc. onto the truck the DPW will be back the following morning to take it away on the truck.  If you schedule a Dial-A-Truck on a Thursday, then the truck will be left with you for the weekend. There is no charge for this service.
· We have again begun accepting clean scrap metal at the Waste Water Treatment Facility, located on Route 58, just a couple of miles west of EJ Noble Hospital.  Items allowed for collection are: large appliances (washers, stoves, etc.), metal shelving, metal posts, etc.  Items not accepted are: tires, car batteries, air conditioners, refrigerators, chemicals, etc.  The hours for drop off are Monday – Friday 7am-3pm; and weekends by appointment by calling 287-2133.  For any questions on acceptable items for drop off, please call 287-0110

· Beginning April 15, 2014, the Department of Public Works will be working their summer hours of Monday-Thursday from 6am until 4pm.  If you have a water or sewer emergency outside of our normal hours of operation, you can call the Village police department and they will dispatch our on-call crew.

· Have a terrific summer, and don’t forget the sunscreen!
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